
 Character Reference Letter for Church Member



Date: June 17, 1982
From,
Joseph Mathews
178 Heron Way
Salem, OR 97301
Contact: 503-871-3787
Email: JosephCMathews@armyspy.com

To,
Ted J. Lewis
2537 Hedge Street
 Newark, NJ 07102

 Dear sir,
I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the tremendous
work you have done for our Church as we continue to ascertain
the possibilities of adding space to our present facility.

Your team has been very efficient and responsive, and I
especially want to thank Mr Allen for your counsel and
leadership in getting a plan for us to view. Your advice was
appreciated, and all of the timelines have been met. In other
words, you have delivered what was promised, and then some.
Yours sincerely,
Joseph Mathews









